
-----Original Message----- 
From: ]  
Sent: 04 March 2019 17:17 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Broomhill Avenue Greenspace 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
> On 3 Mar 2019, at 14:39, > wrote: 
>  
> To whom it may concern, 
>  
> I fully support the asset transfer for the Broomhill Avenue Greenspace. 
> As a resident in , living very close to the greenspace I very much want to continue 
to enjoy the benefits it provides.  
> I am an elderly resident and for me this provides the opportunity to get out into the fresh air, 
socialise and enjoy the wellbeing and mental health benefits. 
> The greenspace will provide a play area for children, helping with their education in the great 
outdoors.   
> There are also environmental benefits to retaining this greenspace. This is the only greenspace 
nearby within a urban area. 
>  
>  
>  
>  
> King regards  
>  
>  
> Sent from my iPad 
 
 




